MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

FROJECT MAC

/ Reply to:  Project MAC
545 Technology Square
Combridge, Mass. 02139

Telephones (617} 253-6016

November 1, 1973

Major Roger Schell
Headquarters/ESD MCIT
L. G. Hanscom Field
Bedford, Mass. 01730

Dear Roger:

Enclosed are information copies of our proposals to ARPA and
to HISI, in the form that they were submitted to M.I.T. for approval
on October 26. Formal, approved copies should be on their way to
Steve Crocker (and to HISI/Minneapolis) in a week or s0, unless we
hit an unexpected snag.

Sincerely yours,

\ po |
-;:;;y;. Saltzer

psociate Professor of Electrical Engineering
ead, Computer Systems Research Division
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